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The idea that a person would need to not only apply for the right to exercise a 

constitutional right but also to pay a huge sum of money to do so is completely 

unconstitutional. We have a perfectly good working system in place. This bill seems 

to be meant to discourage people from exercising their constitutional rights by 

creating undue process and expense. I am strongly opposed to this type of bill which 

infringes on the constitutional rights of Oregonians. Can you imagine if you had to 

apply and pay for a permit for free speech or the right exercise your own religion? 


